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1211 Avenue of the Ameticas
New York, New Yotk 10036

FROM: Dianne Brandi
Senior Vice President
Legal and Business Affairs
STREET ADDRESS: 1211 Avenue of the Americas
15" Floor
New York, New York 10036
FAXNO..  (212)301-5785
PHONE NO.: (212) 301-3441

TO: BARRY ASEN, ESO,

RE: BRUNS / HERRIDGE
MESSAGE: Dear Barry,

Attached are the two Bruns® letters and the latest fax to Henry Reisch. Thanks again for
all of your help with this,

Best regards.
FAX NO.: 212-878-8607

NUMBER OF PAGES: 4
(including cover page)

DATE: February 13, 2009

The information contained in this facsimile is confidential information intended only for
the use of the individual or entity named above and may be legally privileged. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copy of this facsimile is strictly prohibited, If you have
received this facsimile in etror, please immediately notify us by telephone and return the
original facsimile to us at the address provided above.

A

MEWS CORPORATION COMPANY




February 13, 2009
Dear Heary:

We received your February 5, 2009 e-mail. I don’t know why you start off by
saying that you and Catherine continue to wait for Fox News’ counter-proposal to her
recent contract requests. According to my records, your last proposal on her behalf was
almost four months ago on October 16, 2008, and we responded to you in an Qetober 30,
2008 fax.

On October 16, 2008 you proposed that Catherine receive a 57% salary increase to
$720,000 in the first year of a new contract and then 7.5% salary increases for each of the
next four years. We responded that the $720,000 proposal was almost $100,000 higher
than your initial August 15, 2008 proposal, and that Fox News would not bargain against
itself. We also responded that Fox News docs not employ any reporters with five-year
contracts, and that we did not intend to make an exception for Catherine, Finally, we
responded that at her current $460,000 annual salary, Catherine is already the highest-
paid reporter in the D.C, Bureau.

If Catherine is interested in signing a new contract with Fox News, the ball is in
her court to lower her demands substantially and make them more in line with Fox News’
August 8, 2008 proposal,

w



